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 PERSONAL. 8¢h January, 1952,

Dear p, Stewart,

The Chalrman wrote to you on the 4th
January prouising that we should let you have
& summary of the case of the South African ship
which he thought would Intepest you.

There are, in fact, two cased and I
enclose a memorandum on each for your information
@nd interest. The Chalrman asked mo to say that
he doas not want you to take any action on them,

I hope you have an enjovable trip.
Yours sincerely,
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Leadenhall Street,
xﬂﬂdm. Belal3,

in case you have not the addresses of our Surveyors
at Cape Town and Duptan they aret

J.4, van Lare, P.F. Balf'c
104, Commorwealth Bdg., 23/24;5 C
Adderley Street, 340,

Cape Town. arban,
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